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Comments: Please consider better enforcement of current regulations and laws instead of restricting thousands

of acres of public land from one activity that the vast majority of users do safely and non destructively. Having

just one Law enforcement officer for the entire forest is obviously an issue here, but maybe better partnerships

with county sheriff's offices that cover those areas would help or adding more enforcement personnel to each of

the ranger districts? I support formal range areas being built, there are thousands of recreational shooters in the

El Paso and Teller areas that would benefit from this. However, I only support this in addition to the current ability

for us to use the rest of the Pike National Forest land where appropriate for shooting safely and responsibly.  


